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I. Action To Be Considered By The Board: 

 

For information only - no action is necessary. 
 

 

II. Why This Issue Requires Board Consideration: 

 

Presenting the paving list will allow the Board the opportunity to review the list of 

streets to be rotomilled/paved in 2025.  

 
 

III. Current Policy Or Practice (If Applicable):   N/A 

 
 

IV. Other Relevant Background Information:     

 

It is projected that bids will be opened later this month and prepared for a contract 

award as soon as possible thereafter. This year’s project list is more in align with years 

prior to that of 2024. The 2024 paving list was approximately a third larger than normal 

due to the ongoing utility work throughout the Township and many roads slated for the 

2023 paving season being delayed one year.   

 
 

V. Impact On Township Finances:  

 

There is $1.5M budgeted in the CIP. The Township will be receiving Liquid Fuels 

funding from the State in addition to contributions from the utilities for roadway 

restoration where underground infrastructure work was completed.    

 
 

VI. Staff Recommendation: 

 

Staff will finalize the analysis and create the final paving list for contract execution in 

short order.  

 

 


